
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 6 December 2018 11:06 AM 
To: AMOD 
Cc: Margaret Hogan 
Subject: AM2014/198 Award stage – Group 2 – Graphic Arts award.  

 
Dear AMOD,  
 
We refer to the above matter and to the decision issued by the Commission of 23 November 2018. 
 
The decision required that all parties seeking to file submission in respect of the issues raised by Ai 
Group be filed by 4 pm on Monday 10th December. The AMWU will be unable to file submissions by 
that date as we have not completed our consultation within the union as to the Ai Groups 
submissions. We respectfully requests an extension for submission to 4pm 13th December 2018.  

 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Abha Devasia  
Research Officer 
Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 
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